Canterbury & District Soccer Football Association Inc.
Information Circular

Circular No: 1-2013 Date: 18 December 2012

Subject: FNSW Coach Accreditation Update

As part of the Association’s commitment to providing coach education opportunities for the
membership, the CDSFA will be hosting two coaching updates for Association members in 2013. The
updates will be coordinated by the FNSW Coach Education Department, and include
national/state/local presenters.

In 2012 one update session was conducted at Pratten Park, and was very well attended. It's
anticipated that with sufficient notice and planning more Association registered coaches will be able
to attend one of the two night session planned during the 2013 season.

Closer to the session dates more detailed information will be issued. However at this time the
update session dates/times can be noted:

i. Wednesday 10" April 2013, 6:30-8:00pm @ Pratten Park
iii. Wednesday 12" June 2013, 6:30-8:00pm @ Pratten Park

Should the level of interest warrant such an additional “local” session may be scheduled however
individuals should not hold back and ideally plan to attend one of the above nights.

Josph Plecapf

Joseph Kuchappan
Secretary
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